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SUPERINTENDENT’S REPORT

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. $200.00 from Schweitzer Engineering Laboratories in support of the Science
Department at Stanwood Middle School.

2. $105.00 from Ladders Clothing & Company in Stanwood in support of the
Future Business Leaders of America competition travel expenses.

3. $105.00 from Handymax LLC in Stanwood in support of the Future Business
Leaders of America competition travel expenses.

4. $10,000.00 from the Dorothy Koch Foundation in support of the School Spirit
Program at Elger Bay Elementary School.

5. $1,275.00 from Mark Vondemkamp on behalf of Bright Funds in support of
families in need.
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